## maunlemke

From: Deb Burcombe [deb@uthca.org]

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2008 2:35 PM

To: 'Maun-Lemke Speaking & Consulting, LLC'

Subject: RE: Invoice from Maun-Lemke Clint Maun Travel Expenses

Dear Kathy,

Hey, THANKS AGAIN for everything you did in helping me get Clint out here. My members absolutely LOVED him, and during his introduction I told the members that we had been working over two years in getting him out here and then during the closing I asked if they thought it had been worth it and they gave him a standing ovation! So, while I'm currently in Denver on my way to Nashville for the national AHCA convention. I will get this invoice paid just as soon as I return!

d.



Deb Burcombe

Utah Health Care Association

2180 South 1300 East, Suite 445

Salt Lake City. (Itah 84106

deb@uthca.org www.uthca.org